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September 10, 2019 
 
Mr. Evan Kass, Program Manager 
California Debt Limit Allocation Committee 
915 Capitol Mall, Room 303 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
Tel:  (916) 653-3255   Fax:  (916) 653-6827 
 
Re:  Santa Barbara County – 2019 Acknowledgement of Participation in GSFA Programs 
 
Dear Mr. Kass: 
 
This letter is to request that CDLAC assign Santa Barbara County’s 2019 allocation to Golden State Finance Authority (GSFA) 
for inclusion in their Mortgage Credit Certificate (MCC) Program.  
 
GSFA shall be responsible for the application fee and deposit requirement associated with the application to CDLAC for an 
allocation of the County’s Fair Share for the administration of the MCC Program. 
 
If any supplemental allocation is available, the County would like to be notified and considered for a portion of that 
allocation. 
 
Please let us know if you require additional information regarding this acknowledgement of participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dinah Lockhart  
Deputy Director, Community Services Dept. 
Division of Housing and Community Development 
 
cc:  GSFA / Peter Tran, Director of Operations  

 


